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From: Paul and Eden Delben 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 2:48 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Plea AGAINST extension of emergency powers

Dear Committee Members,  

I do not consent to the extension of emergency powers to 30 April 2022 as proposed by the Public Health 
and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021. 
In the interest of the freedoms of Australian people and the maintenance of our constitutional rights, I object 
to this amendment.  
It violates the nature of Democracy and ignores the validity of available information which questions the 
impact of Covid 19 and its relation to populations' vulnerability (especially in comparison to other SARS 
variants). 
I object to the imposition of technological tracking through health & government mandates and question 
these mandates as being a direct assault on Australian Constitutional rights. 
I object to the corruption and bastardisation of civil liberties "in the name of the common good" and 
question the experimental strategies which deliver a divide and conquer approach, contrary to our 
democratic oaths. 
I ask that you take my thoughts and consider them carefully, and think further to the future in consideration 
of this amendment and the contradictions it represents and ramifications it holds. 

Regards, a concerned and educated, Australian citizen, 

Eden Rutherford 
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